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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
9th   Grandparents Luncheon 
9th-11th  Book Fair 

18TH  Fall Pictures 
 

 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
SEPT 18!!! 
 

 

 

For your child’s safety, all 

visitors must check in at the 

office, sign in and wear a 

“visitor” sticker.  

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 

2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

 

Grandparents’ Day Luncheon Sept. 9 
PK/Kind 10:50   Adults:  
1st/2nd  11:30    $3.50 
3rd/4th 11:50   Children: 
5th/6th  12:10     $2.50 

 

LIBRARY:  The Book Fair will be Sept. 9, 10 and 

11.  The “Grands” are invited to bring their 

children to the book fair.  There will be cookies 

from Sweetie Pies to follow our great lunch.  

With every book purchased, a chance is earned 

to win a gift certificate to Sweetie Pies!!!!! 

Greetings,  
 
I want to start off by thanking everyone for being  so supportive and cooperative with our request to drop students off 
at the front door. All the students are doing wonderfully when walking down to their class. I would like to thank you 
all ahead of time for your continued cooperation in this matter as we strive to keep Anderson a safe and secure place 
for our students.  
 
I would like to also take a moment and let you all know that Anderson has rolled out our ipads for teachers as well as 
ipad minis for the students. Each class has received 5 minis’, 60” LED TV with apple tv and a teacher ipad to use in the 
class. It is a great time to have a student enrolled at Anderson. Your students have some of the best teachers and staff 
they could have, as well as some of the latest technology to learn and grow on.  
 
Lastly, I would like to ask a favor for all those that drop off their students in the morning. If you would, please pull to 
the end of the parking lot to let your child out. Once stopped your child will need to exit the car quickly and walk over 
to the sidewalk. We believe this will help cut down on some of the congestion and frustration in the street before 
school.  
 
Thank you all for being so cooperative and supportive in all things.  
 
Mr. Banker 

 
 


